From: Stewart J & P

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: "C&H Hog Farm General Permit ARG590000"
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 12:04:03 PM

ADEQ has allowed itself to be regulated by a multi-national corporation and "big agriculture™! The
environmental assessment on which the original loan to build the CAFO was based, has been judged
incomplete and faulty. Discrepancies also exist between fields being used for waste disposal and those
originally permitted. Together with the lack of public notification and lax oversight for the original
permit, no changes in permitting should occur until discrepancies are corrected!

Pamela E. Stewart
PO Box 632
Jasper, AR 72641


mailto:jampack1@mac.com
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

